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Back to school safety reminders presentation.

As students go back to school, it's important to remember to be watchful for Pflugerville youth. The

Pflugerville Police Department will provide an overview of suggestions to make your commute to

school safer and remind everyone about the laws pertaining to cell phones and school zones. The

city's "Watch out for our Kids" video is out on PfTV and social media to remind parents about cell

phones in school zones and to watch for students. The Pfreeze Pflugerville program will also resume

with back to school.

Deadline for City Council Action
No action to be taken.

Fiscal Impact
None.

Staff Recommendation
Conduct the presentation.

Drafter
Chuck Hooker
Police Chief
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